Kevin Dean

From: Valerie Hale <valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 12:42 PM

To: Kevin Dean

Subject: FW: Annexation

0871 A 006.00

From: Pete Bisbee <petebisbee@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2019 7:32 PM

To: Valerie Hale <valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov>
Subject: Re: Annexation

Mrs Hale,

Please accept this email as an initial request for an annexation estimate to have our church property at 2656 Highway 70
North

Crossville Tn 38571 annexed into the city of Crossville for the purposes of connecting to city sewer services. If you need

further information or would like to discuss this further please feel free to contact me Pete Bisbee at 931-787-8780 or
our lead Pastor Dale Braun at 931-260-9153

Thank you for your consideration in this matter

Pete Bisbee

Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 23, 2019, at 3:57 PM, Valerie Hale <valerie.hale@crossvilletn.gov> wrote:

As we discussed, please send a letter requesting annexation with the property address, reason for
annexation, etc.

Respectfully,

Valerie Hale, CMC
City Clerk

City of Crossville

392 Novth Maiw Street
Crossville; TN 38555
931-456-5680 (phone)
931-484-7713 (far)



